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A WORD FROM OUR PRINCIPAL 

 
 

The term is quickly rushing to an end and it has been a pretty good one for the staff and students. There has been a lot going on (as usual) 
and I am sure everyone is looking forward to the Easter Holidays.  First week back, all students had the opportunity to take part in the    
orientation program.  The junior class tried their hand at surfing and the senior students had a day out at the Geelong water park.   
Orientation days give staff and students the time to get to know one another, form new friendships and find out a bit more about what's in 
store for the remainder of the semester.   See over the page for some photos. 
 
At the end of this term we will be saying goodbye to Anthony White.   Whitey has been part of the junior teaching team for just over 3 
years.  Both staff and students will miss his quirky sense of humour and we wish him, Anna, his wife and their son Teddy all the best for 
the future. 
 
A big thanks to all of the parents/guardians for attending the ILP meetings held in the past couple of weeks.  These meetings help with 
important planning for you and your child for the remainder of their time at Doxa.  Please remember you can contact Doxa staff any time if 
you have any questions regarding your child. 
 
Next term is set to be another busy one for all at Doxa.  Senior students will resume their VET training after the holidays and look into work 
experience opportunities that may become available during the rest of the year.   The senior class will be also be  attending the Doxa 
Camp at Malmsbury.   Our annual family dinner is planned for Tuesday 19th May.  All students and their families are invited to attend.  
More info will be sent home closer to the date.   
 
We are currently working on a student planner for home.  It’s a way to help keep students and families up to date with what's happening 
each week throughout the term. This should be mailed home during the holidays.   
 
On behalf of the staff I wish all our families a safe and happy Easter and school holiday break and look forward to catching up with every-
one at the start of 2nd term. 

 
 
John Russell 
Principal  

                      Keep up to date with us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/DoxaSchoolBendigo  
 

                         Check out what's been going on at the school this year and remember to like our page   
   

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Wed 15th April  - students return for the start of term 2   
Tuesday 21st April - Senior student tour of Loddon Prison 
Tuesday 19th May - Family Dinner @ Doxa school 
Wednesday 17th to Thursday 18th June  - Senior camp  Malmsbury 
Thursday 25th June -  Last day of term 2 

March 2015 



The Senior group has had a fantastic start to the year with most ILP’s now being  
completed and the students are, for the most part, on track with their learning.  
 
Next term is shaping up to be a busy one.  We will hit the ground running with VET  
classes recommencing in the first week back and our first excursion, to Loddon Prison, happening in week 2.   
Students will also undertake First Aid training in term two.   
 
Work experience is a big part of the schooling for terms two, three and four in the senior program, early in the 
term students will be exploring where they would like to do work experience, looking at possible pathways this 
will bring. If you know of a workplace where it may be possible for your student to do work experience let Peter 
know.  
 
We hope everyone has a safe break and we look forward to seeing everyone on the 15th.  
 
Kyleigh, Peter and Paul  
 

NEWS FROM THE SENIOR PROGRAM 

VET classes in Hair & 

Beauty  

NEWS FROM THE JUNIOR PROGRAM 

Students in the Junior program have had a busy start to the year.    The students have been learning about  
community and cooperation and the importance of forming good relationships.  Earlier in 
the term, teams took part in a competition to design and build something using mini hay 
bales (these were made from stacks of  
biscuits).  The winning entry was from Ruby, Jayden and Ash.  The competition was fierce 
and of course there can only be one winner.  Congratulations to all who participated. 
 
Thanks to all parents and carers who have attended their child's ILP in the past couple of 
weeks.  It has been great to get to know the families of the new  
students and to catch up with those who have students that have continued with us again 
this year.  If you haven’t been able to make it to your  
 appointment , please call the office to reschedule. 
 
As most people are now aware, Whitey will be leaving us at the end of the term.    
We wish him and his family every success  for the future.   Next term, Vanessa , Louise and Carina will share the 
teaching duties for the junior program. 
 
We hope everyone has a safe and happy Easter break and we look forward to catching up with everyone after 
the holidays. 
 
Louise, Carina, Whitey & Vanessa. 



 
 
 
 

Photos from Collingwood FC visit 



What's on in Bendigo over easter 


